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Reference:   FOI.4959.21 

Subject:    Fertility Preservation Policy 

Date of Request: 11 January 2021 
 

Requested: 
 
I would be grateful if you could send me your fertility preservation policy for patients with cancer 
please. 
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information 
requested. 
 
Cancer treatments are provided by the ChemoCare team based within Swansea Bay University 
Health Board (SBUHB) who will be able to provide you with the information requested. 
 
We therefore recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team in 
SBUHB: 
 
FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: FOIA Team, Swansea Bay 
University Health Board, Health Board Headquarters, 1 Talbot Gateway, Port Talbot, SA12 7BR. 
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